
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

August 27, 2025 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

10:00 AM ET, 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Roger Williams, Chairman 
 

 
On Wednesday, September 3, 2025, at 10:00 AM ET the House Committee on Small Business 
will hold a hearing titled “Wired for Growth: How Expanding Broadband Can Revitalize Rural 
Small Businesses.” The hearing will convene in room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office 
Building.  
 
If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Colin Hall at 
Colin.Hall@mail.house.gov. 
 

 
By Direction of the Chairman. 


	FROM: Roger Williams, Chairman

